
 

    

 
  

 

               

         

              

         

           

        

 
 

   
            

  

          

 

            

             

          

        

             

          

 

  

    

    

 

  

 

 

   

October 9, 2024 

Notice of Road Closure and Investigations 
Old Shiloh Bridge Replacement 

The Town of Georgina is beginning the preliminary design phase for replacement of the Old Shiloh Bridge. The 

existing single-lane arched bridge will be replaced by a two-lane bridge. During the period from October to 

December 2024, the Town’s engineering consultant will be conducting field investigations to support design of 

the new bridge. The investigations include environmental surveys, legal and topographic surveys, and soils 

investigations. The bridge will be closed for 2 – 3 days in October 2024 to conduct soils investigations. The 

location of the bridge is shown in the figure below: 

What can you expect? 
- Investigation activities: Field staff will be conducting investigations on the road, bridge, and surrounding 

areas within the Town’s right-of-way. 

- Investigations timeline: Investigations are expected to occur in the period from October and December 

2024. 

- Bridge closure: The bridge will be closed for 2-3 consecutive days during October 2024. Advanced 

signage will be posted to confirm the exact dates. Access for emergency services will be maintained. 

- Construction timeline: Construction is expected to commence in late 2025. There will be further notices 

once the project is closer to the construction date. 

Thank you for your patience as we complete this important work. If you have questions about the project or the 

upcoming activities, please visit georgina.ca/OldShilohBridge or contact the Town’s Project manager listed 
below: 

Town of Georgina 

Owen Sanders, Senior Project Manager 

osanders@georgina.ca | 905 806 7470 

georgina.ca/OldShilohBridge 

mailto:osanders@georgina.ca

